
If you have any questions, please call our onsite Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 715.392.8511 
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As we strive to live out the call to discipleship, we recognize the need to continue to 
build upon the many wonderful things we have accomplished together.  This weekend 
we are proud to announce the kickoff of our Cathedral Centennial Capital Campaign.  
The funds raised from the campaign will be directed toward repairing, updating and 
improving our Cathedral and parish grounds. 
 

 

! VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP   !  
 

We are looking for parish volunteers to help share their time and talent with the 
campaign committee.  We need enthusiastic people to help with receptions, mailings 
and/or phone calls. 
 
Volunteers are asked to consider giving approximately 8 – 10 hours of their time over 
the next few months.  No special qualifications are necessary, except your willingness 
to serve.  
 
Please fill out a volunteer card and return the card in the offertory basket or by dropping 
it off at the parish office.  For your convenience you may instead scan below to sign up. 
 
Your commitment is essential to the success of our campaign!   
   
 

 

+ .    RECEPTION INVITATIONS  + . 
 

Check your mailbox for a reception invitation coming soon.  All registered parish families 
will receive an invitation to our Cathedral Centennial capital campaign receptions.  
 
Our hope is that everyone will respond positively to this request as these receptions 
offer an opportunity to hear firsthand all the details of our campaign.  
 
When you receive your invitation, we ask that you please take a few minutes to review 
your personal calendar and let us know what date works best for you.  To RSVP simply 
return the reply card to the Parish Office or email: cathedralcentennial@gmail.com  
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